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September 2, 2022 

 
A Personal Message from MP Shaun Chen 陈圣源 

 
As the Member of Parliament for Scarborough North, I am pleased to extend my 

warmest greetings to the attendees of the Reception and the Opening Ceremony of 

the 3rd Toronto Dragon Festival (2022), organized by the Canadian Association of 

Chinese Performing Arts (CACPA).  

 

Today’s event is a wonderful occasion to promote harmony and friendship between 

Canada and China through cultural performances and concerts. It is also an 

important opportunity to encourage intercultural learning and sharing among 

members of Toronto’s vibrant Chinese community. 

 

I commend the CACPA for hosting this significant event. Gatherings such as this 

one are a reminder of how fortunate we are to live in a country that values 

multiculturalism, inclusion, and equality.   

 

Please accept my best wishes for a most successful event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shaun Chen 陈圣源 

Member of Parliament 

Scarborough North 
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